DAILY BULLETIN

Williamsville Junior High “Home of the Bee Bees” May 29, 2015

Menu

Friday: Pepperoni Pizza Wedge
June 1, Monday: 6" Grade; Chicken Nuggets, 7" grade; Cheese Pizza

June 2, Tuesday: Chilled Meat/Cheese Sandwich (No hot sandwiches served)
June 3, Wednesday: Early Dismissal, 11:30/Last Day of School!!!!

Miscellaneous

Lunch Performance: At lunch today, the 6th graders will be treated to a special skit featuring the top ten
memories of the year performed by the Art of Acting class. Students in the class should remember to
bring their props with them to lunch and to eat right away.

Wednesday, June 3: Last day of school for 6th and 7th graders. We'll have early dismissal, 11:30 a.m.
6th grade awards assembly at 8:40 a.m. and 7th grade at 10:45 a.m. in the Athletics Gym. Students who
ordered yearbooks will get them at the end of the day. We will also have extras for sale for $25.00. (7th
grade class; be advised that only 58 out of 100 of you pre-ordered the yearbook. Your teachers will have
a list of who has paid for one. Check with them and make sure you bring $25.00 on Wednesday if you
wish to purchase one.)

Report Cards: Start checking now with Mrs. Beaver and your P.E. teachers. You may owe them $.
Also, you'll need to make sure your lunch balance is in the positive and all your text books are turned in
and in good shape. Individual teachers may be issuing fines for lost and or damaged text books.

Report Cards will be mailed home to every student providing all school fees and fines are paid.

School Supplies On-Line: The deadline to order school supplies on-line is June 5. Pick up a flyer in the
office with the codes and prices to order. There’s also a flyer included in the latest Parent Bulletin that’s
posted on the web.

Coach Sonya Jones to Share Her Story: The Williamsville Sports Booster would like to invite you to
come to a fun-filled evening with Coach Sonya Jones as she shares her Biggest Loser Journey with the
Williamsville and Sherman communities. The event will be taking place on Tuesday, June 2 in the
Williamsville High School Gym. The event will begin at 7:00 pm and will be free to the public.

WCUSD BUS RIDER POLICY
Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus besides your own. At the
junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus. In emergency situations where a parent
needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the parent stating the reason
why a student should ride an alternate bus. A student riding with others on alternate buses for social
reasons is not allowed.

Fine Arts News

Ukulele News: First semester ukulele students need to take their ukuleles and binders home for the
year. Stop by Mrs. Cole's room to get them as soon as possible.




Sports News

Change in Junior High Girls’ Basketball Camp: Due to the lower than expected numbers for girls’
basketball camp, we are combing the two sessions. EVERYONE will have camp from 8:00 to 10:00 a.m.
at the Junior High. We are offering the incoming 6" through 8" grade girls the opportunity to stay after
the camp from 10:00 to 11:00 a.m. to work on some specific drills.

If you have questions, fell free to contact Coach Fandel at 566-3600 or email fandel@wcusd15.0rg

Just a reminder that the camp takes place June 8, 9, and 10.

Boys’ Basketball: Open gym for any 7th or 8th grader will be on Monday from 3:30 - 5, Tuesday 3:30 -
5, Wednesday 5-7, and Thursday 5-7. If you have any questions, see Coach O'Connor. Also, if you are
not signed up for text alerts for the summer, see Coach O'Connor on how to sign up.

JH Baseball: There will be a meeting for anyone interested in playing JH Baseball next year today
during wrap-up in the gym. Check in with your wrap up teacher, then report to the gym.

JH Cross Country: Those interested in cross country next year, there will be a meeting in Mr. Casson's
room today during wrap up! Check in with your wrap up teacher, then report to the art room.

Track: Any track team member who hasn't turned in their uniform needs to turn it in by TODAY!
Monday Football Meeting: On Monday, Coach Kunz will be in the fine arts gym at 12:30 for a short

meeting. 7" Grade boys interested in attending should report there directly after lunch. Sixth Grade boys
interested should report after 5™ hour.

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!!!

2015 Williamsville Public Library and Museum Logo Contest
Our local library is sponsoring a logo contest! Deadline to submit your design is July 1, 2015.
Pick up a flyer in the office if you're interested!!!
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